

131 Notre Dame Street, Hudson Falls, NY 12839 Phone: (518) 747-2121• Fax: (518) 746-2790

Jordan Tezanos *Principal* 

William Whitty Assistant Principal

March 2, 2020

Dear Parents,

On Tuesday, March 17, 2020, our middle school students and staff will have the opportunity to visit the high school to view a portion of the musical performance, *Dr. Jekyll & Mr. Hyde*, presented by The Senior High School Drama Club. Please be sure to remind your child to dress appropriately for weather conditions, as we will be walking to the high school.

The performance will begin at approximately 1:30 p.m. and middle school students will be dismissed directly from the high school. Students transported by bus will board the buses on the Franklin Street side of the high school. Walkers and parent pick-ups will be available on the East LaBarge Street Side of the high school.

If you have any questions regarding dismissal procedures for your child, please do not hesitate to contact me here at the middle school. (518) 747-2121

Sincerely,

Jordan Tezanos